
Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


From: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:34 PM


To: James Stobie


Bcc: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Re: Your comments regarding Dorian at NWA today


Jim:  Thanks!   Nice hearing from you again.  I visit Franco about once a month.  


  Louis


--

Dr. Louis W. Uccellini, Director


NOAA/National Weather Service


1325 East West Highway


Silver Spring, MD  20910


301.713.9095


On Sep 9, 2019, at 12:12 PM, James Stobie  wrote:


Just heard your comments at the NWA conference regarding Alabama forecasters who


corrected President Trump. Way to go!
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